Parnjit Singh

From: Elizabeth Hockfield < |
Sent: 21 February 2022 19:04

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning application 2021/3225/P

I am emailing my objections to the application regarding the development at Murphy Yard.

This is an overdevelopment of the site as

- it will affect ambulances, which use Gordon House Road, going to and from the Royal Free. This road is
already very congested and the development will hugely increase the traffic on it.

- the developers maintain that the proposed development would “improve visibility in the area” and “would
be of moderate magnitude to a view of low-medium sensitivity. The significance would be moderate. The
effect would be beneficial”

Nothing could be further from the truth as this plan is a massive overdevelopment, and does nothing to
enhance the area.

- the height and bulk of the towers are unimpressive and completely out of scale with the surroundings.
Lower height developments can still achieve densities and at the same time improve neighbourhood and
community cohesion. A return to the principles of the Camden Architects of the 1960s, who found a way to
house just as many families without resorting to building tower blocks.

- the views of central London from Parliament Hill will be severely affected and completely goes against all
that was achieved in saving the Heath, its views and amenities for posterity and enshrined in law by
a local” parliamentary bill, which passed into law on June 29, 1871.

Elizabeth Hockfield
Sent from my iPad



